
Posting	for:	

Benton-Stearns	Education	District	

Sartell	Coordinator	

	

Benton-Stearns	Education	District	in	Sartell,	MN,	is	seeking	a	Special	Education	Coordinator	
beginning	with	the	2016-2017	school	year.		This	position	will	be	primarily	responsible	for	the	
coordination	of	special	education	services	in	the	Sartell-Saint	Stephen	school	district.			210	
contract	days	to	start	July	1,	2016.		Candidates	must	possess	a	Master’s	Degree	in	Special	
Education	or	related	field.		Special	Education	Director	license	and	5	years	of	experience	in	the	
field	of	Special	Education	preferred.		Send	resume,	cover	letter,	and	credentials	to:			Diane	
Moeller,	Executive	Director,	Benton-Stearns	Education	District,	PO	Box	299,	Sartell,	MN		56377.			
The	deadline	for	application	is	midnight,	May	10,	2016.	


